
Stars, Animals and Children

What does the Hubble telescope, a zoo and children have in 
common?  They all point to God’s magnificent creation.  The idea that 
God created our universe is often questioned, so I was thinking that this 
would be a good time for a reminder to give praise to our heavenly 
Father for His awesome handiwork. 

The Hubble telescope can help us with its eye popping pictures of 
the universe. Every one of those photos points to stars that focus 
attention on God’s creative majesty. A visit to the zoo points us to the 
great diversity of wildlife God created. We say thank you for the sea 
creatures, wild animals, insects and birds.  And a few minutes of 
watching children laugh, sing, play and of course the giggle, symbolizes 
the joy we should have in living life in honor of our Creator. 

Stars, animals and children praise the name of the Lord!  May we 
join in saying thanks today for the creation our heavenly Father has so 
generously given us!!!
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